
WRGG-LP 93.7                                      
113 South Carlisle Street                                               
Greencastle, Pa  17225                                                 

“We are G-A!” 
November 17, 2017 

Mr. James D. Bradshaw                   
Deputy Chief, Audio Division                    
Media Bureau                    
Federal Communications Commission            
445 12th Street, SW           
Washington, DC 20554 

RE: Interference Complaint (1800B3-PPD) 

Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 

On behalf of WRGG-LP, we would like to thank Noel Richardson and the others 
from the West Virginia Radio Corporation of the Alleghenies that were involved 
with our on-off testing that took place on Wednesday, November 1, 2017 at Earl’s 
Market in State Line, Pennsylvania. 

Obviously, we have never been involved in these types of “turf wars” and was 
expecting an adversarial situation.  It was quite the opposite.  We found all 
involved to be more than cordial and appreciate their cooperation and 
understanding throughout the entire process. 

The report from the site is very simple: neither station could be heard inside Earl’s 
Market at any time during the monitoring. 

Earl’s Market is patronized by many people who live in the southern section of 
Antrim Township.  Before translator W229CM went on the air, they were able to 
receive WRGG-LP’s signal, particularly in their cars.  Once the translator began 
broadcasting, that signal interfered with WRGG-LP.  

A petition was placed at Earl’s Market and people signed who had experienced the 
interference perhaps in their homes, but more probable, in their cars.  That petition 
was submitted to you and addressed as Earl’s Market. 



We understand the confusion this has caused and the reason Earl’s Market was 
designated as the test site. 

We also understand the WRGG-LP is just that, a low power radio station.  We 
were quite pleasde when we began broadcasting on June 14, 2016 that we could 
cover the only area we wanted to cover, the Greencastle-Antrim area.  
Unfortunately, we are no longer able to do so with a translator that has line of site 
with our community. 

We thank you for allowing us to bring forth our grievance and hope a solution can 
be developed that benefits both radio signals. 

 
Sincerely, 

C. Gregory Hoover 

C. Gregory Hoover                                           
Director of Operations                                                                                     
WRGG-LP 93.7                                                                                            
cghoover@wrgg.org                                                                                                    
Cell: (717) 377-9689 

 

 


